HVH Trustee Update February 2021

It was agreed that there was no need for a Trustee meeting on Zoom as the temporary closure of the hall meant that there was little that could be progressed. Instead, updates were shared.

Headway are allowed to use the hall as they are a support group. The NHS Blood Transfusion Service has expressed an interest in using the hall as a donation centre in the future.

UC has been doing gardening, decorating and maintenance jobs instead of cleaning during the closure.

The hall now has updated Facebook and Instagram presence and a new website is under construction. HVH entries on a range of hall hire websites have been updated.

The terms under which Moviola operate have changed but this could still go ahead when the hall reopens if we invest in the required equipment.

The kitchen is on schedule for refurbishment during the lockdown.

The post and rail fence in the car park needs to be replaced. Hanging baskets to be bought and hung at the front of the hall.

Mill Stream Villages information board is to be installed. Location to be mutually agreed.